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NOTICE TO APPLICANTS CONCERNING LICENSE PURVEYORS 
 
 
 
You may be contacted by individuals or businesses who offer to help you get a dealer’s license in 
return for a fee.  The Motor Vehicle Division refers to these individuals or businesses as License 
Purveyors and will not accept applications from them. 
 
Please note that your attorney or CPA is not considered to be a license purveyor because of the 
requirements of their professional relationship with their clients. 
 
License purveyors do not have a special relationship with the Motor Vehicle Division.  Despite 
any claims they may make to you, they cannot speed up the processing of an application or guarantee 
when a license will be issued.  The Texas Administrative Code §215.86 prohibits the Motor Vehicle 
Division staff from dealing directly with license purveyors, so using the services of this third party may 
actually delay the processing of your application. 
 
Based on our experience with thousands of applications, license purveyors do not do a better 
job of filling out an application than you can do yourself. In fact, license purveyors make the 
same kinds of mistakes and make those mistakes just as often as prospective dealers do. We 
suggest you carefully consider this before paying someone to do what you can do as well or 
possibly better. 
 
The Motor Vehicle Division provides forms, information, and answers to questions for free.  We 
urge you to read the application forms carefully, because the instructions provided with the forms 
should answer most of your questions.  However, if you still are not sure about something, please call 
or write to us at the phone number or address listed above for application assistance. 
 
 
 

 

 




